
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 27, 2020 
 
Mr. Keith Desserich 
The Cure Starts Now 
10280 Chester Rd. 
Cincinnati, OH 45215 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Desserich,  
 
On behalf of the CONNECT Consortium, I want to acknowledge and thank you for 
allowing the remaining funds from the CONNECT Consortium grant ($1,859,978.26) to be 
transferred to Nationwide Children’s Hospital. 
 
These funds have been incorporated into our planning for 2021 as included in the 
September progress report.  Your continued support allows CONNECT to continue to 
support our open trials while working on developing new studies.  We are planning for a 
very busy and productive 2021! 
 
Sincerely. 
 

 
 
Dr. Maryam Fouladi 
Chair, CONNECT Consortium 
Co-Executive Director of the Pediatric Neuro-Oncology Program at Nationwide Children’s 
Hospital 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


